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Mr. John T. Collins, Regional Adpinistrator. Pr'- h
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commissivu
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76012

Subject: Waterford SES Unit No. 3
Docket No. 50-382
Significant Construction Deficiency No. 45
"AKR 50 Relay Bell Switch Mounting Failure"
Second Interim Report

Reference: 1) LP&L Letter W3K-82-0080 to USNRC dated 2/11/82
2) Telecon R. G. Bennett (LP&L) to L. Martin (NRC), 6/1/82

Dear Mr. Collins:

The referenced letter submitted an interim repe.. ,o the USNRC in which

LP&L committed to providing a final report on Significant Construction
Deficiency No. 45 by bby 28, 1982.

The materials required are presently on site in the LP&L Warehouse and
awaiting installation. Most of the devices in question are released to
LP&L and are energized, making coordination of repair or replacement
difficult. We anticipate a completion date of June 30, 1982 at which
time a final report will be issued.

If you have any questions, please let us know.

Very truly yours,

|
/1,0 }M' u. .

GDMcL/LLB/grf

cc: 1) Director
Of fice of Inspection & Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

2) Director
Office of Management
Information and Program Control
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555 ,' '
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